
Club Manager Message 

 

 

Dear Members: 

 

We have had a great start to the year with wonderful weather and really good course conditions.  We are 

continuing both our course clean-up program as well as our course improvement plans to provide you one of the 

best looking and best playing golf courses in Southern China.  All of our works are meant to create the best turf 

conditions possible. 

 

Historically, we have always struggled with our Tee Boxes on holes 5 and 9, primarily due to the size of those tee 

boxes as well as some shade issues.  As you will see in our golf course news, we have corrected those shade issues 

as well as expanding the size of the 9
th
 tee.  Please see “Course News” for an update on those projects and all 

other golf course projects that are ongoing. 

 

Our tournament schedule began on April 18th as we traveled to Nanhai Peach Garden to compete against Peach 

Garden Golf Club in our first interclub event of the year.  Our team played great led by Captain Simon Fang with 

both Mr. Wang Wu and Hu Chun Jiang shooting outstanding 67’s to lead us to a 5 five shot lead 362 to 367 over 

Peach Garden.  Peach Garden is to be congratulated for its fantastic course condition, great club facilities and food 

service as well as a friendly professional staff.  Thanks for hosting us for such an awesome day.  Our return 

match is May the 9
th
 at Harbour Plaza Golf Club. 

   

   



 

Please join us for Mother’s Day on Sunday May 13
th

 for a wonderful Mother’s Day Brunch to celebrate our special 

Mothers.  Please see our upcoming notice for details. 

 

We are off to great start to the year and look forward to seeing you at the club. 

 

With Best Regards 

Tim 


